
 for the most up-to-date 
guidance  
2. Please continue to submit questions to disasterinfo@tea.texas.gov  
  
Reminders:  

o Given Governor’s closure order, please do not send updates on districts closings to 
disasterinfo@tea.texas.gov  

o There will not be a TEA COVID-19 Superintendent Call this Saturday or Sunday. Calls 
will resume on Monday, March 23  

o TEA will host a Cybersecurity Webinar on Monday, March 23 at 1:00pm. Here is the 
registration link: https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/8990114349222715405  

o An easy-to-use meal facility locator will be available on the TEA website and on a 
modified version of TXSchools.gov starting Friday, March 20, 2020). Please complete 
the application in TXUNPS 

https://tea.texas.gov/texas-schools/safe-and-healthy-schools/coronavirus-covid-19-support-and-guidance
mailto:disasterinfo@tea.texas.gov
mailto:disasterinfo@tea.texas.gov
https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/8990114349222715405
https://txunps1.texasagriculture.gov/txunps/Splash.aspx
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